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July 21, 2020 
 

Burbank, California – An investigation is underway following an early morning shooting that has left two 
people dead and a third in critical condition. 
 
On July 21, 2020, at about 1:25 a.m., Burbank Police responded to the 900 block of Cambridge Drive 
after receiving a report of a possible gun shot heard in the area. Police officers arriving on-scene 
encountered an adult male in the driveway of a home suffering from at least one gunshot wound. A police 
officer began rendering aid to this person while awaiting the arrival of paramedics. 
 
As other police officers approached the house, they heard screaming. It was learned that three children, 
all under the age of 18, were home at the time. Police officers were led into the house where they found 
two additional adults, a male and female, also suffering from gunshot wounds. 
 
Following the arrival of paramedics, the man found in the driveway was pronounced deceased. The man 
inside the home was also pronounced deceased at the scene. The woman was transported to a local 
trauma center where she remains in critical condition with life-threatening injuries. 
 
The minor children are safe and currently in the care of police. The identities of the deceased and injured 
are not being released at this time. 
 
It is unknown what connection, if any, the involved individuals shared. Burbank Police Detectives remain 
on-scene. 

 
Anyone with information about this incident is asked to contact the Burbank Police Department 
Investigations Division, at (818) 238-3210. 
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